From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Sandlin, Justin

Subject: BEDENBAUGH LUCAS 28-4S-17-08798-004 ()

Date: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 3:07:14 PM
Melissa,

The existing driveway to parcel 28-4S-17-08798-004 & 28-4S-17-08798-002 meets FDOT standards as
is for a joint use residential driveway. Good to go! Please call/email if you have any questions. Thank you.

Dan Morgan
386-961-7066
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